
S. Tahoe hotel fined for pool
water discharge
Lake Tahoe Vacation Resort in South Lake Tahoe has been fined
$10,000 by the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency for illegally
discharging pool water earlier this year.

The Governing Board on Oct. 22 approved the agreement.

The staff report says, “… Diamond Resorts staff emptied a
portion of the pool water by draining it onto an area of the
Diamond Resorts property, instead of the preferred method for
pools on commercial properties of draining into the sanitary
sewer.  The  pool  water  overflowed  the  area  of  the  Diamond
Resorts  property  and  flowed  into  the  neighboring  stream
environment zone property, causing a slight sediment discharge
as well as the possibility of polluting the ground water with
treated pool water. In addition to the unauthorized discharge,
the pool draining was done without the installation of any
temporary BMPs.”

The  Ski  Run  Boulevard  hotel  has  since  revised  its  policy
regarding draining the pool.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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